
This is a submission from a local resident about the Collaroy Beach Sea Wall.

I walk along that stretch of sand almost every day, and since this monstrosity has been 
erected, not only have the
aesthetics of this beautiful beach been decimated, the sand has become like quicksand, and 
walking along that 
stretch of beach is very dangerous at high tide.

There was not enough clear concise information given to the public re this vertical wall. It is 
ugly, takes away from
the beach and benefits nobody but a few entitled residents, who have quickly made personal 
use of the extra level
land they have obtained after the wall was constructed. And those residents do not welcome 
any hapless people
who climb the wall stairs - they are quickly told that they are trespassing on private land.

Thank you

J. Roberts and P. Foster
40/1-5 Collaroy Street
Collaroy NSW 2097
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